
From: Mark Plowden <MarkPlowden@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov
CC: Dickinson, Gerrygdickinson@aging.sc.gov 

Burton, Kennethkrburton@aging.sc.gov
Date: 1/23/2017 10:14:35 AM

Subject: RE: Fiscal Impact Request for H 3536 Division on Aging

Looks like someone needs to find out how much a standard unit costs and do some math.

From: Morris, Steve [mailto:smorris@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 8:59 AM
To: Mark Plowden <MarkPlowden@scstatehouse.gov>; Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov> 
Subject: FW: Fiscal Impact Request for H 3536 Division on Aging 
Importance: High

Mark,

We need to talk about this and how to handle. 

Steve

Ps What email do you prefer?

Steve Morris
Executive Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910
smorris@aging.sc.gov

From: Ellison, Ruchelle
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>
Cc: Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>; Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov> 
Subject: FW: Fiscal Impact Request for H 3536 Division on Aging 
Importance: High

Good Afternoon Mr. Morris,

Our agency has been given information concerning H.3536 that we need to respond to by Thursday, January 26, 
20016.

Thanks,

Ruchelle

From: Kokolis, George
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 11:54 AM 
To: Ellison, Ruchelle
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Subject: Fiscal Impact Request for H 3536 Division on Aging

Good morning Ruchelle,

We have received a fiscal impact request for H. 3536 (Division on Aging), which can be found here:
http://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess122_2017-2018/bills/3536.htm.

Please let me know of any fiscal impacts this will have on your agency by COB on Thursday, January 26.

If you foresee a fiscal impact, you may want to use our form: http://rfa.sc.gov/impacts/forms.

If you determine that there is no fiscal impact,

or that the fiscal impact can be absorbed within your current budget, an explanation of ‘why' is now required 
(http://rfa.sc.gov/impacts/forms).

Thanks,

George Kokolis | SC Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office | Budget Development
Dennis Bldg. | 1000 Assembly St., Suite 449 | Columbia, SC 29201 | Phone: (803) 734-2374 

George.Kokolis@rfa.sc.gov
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